
 

 

 

 

Help us design a new skatepark for Foster 

South Gippsland Shire Council is seeking community feedback on potential locations and ideas 

to help shape the design a new skatepark in Foster. A pre-design workshop will be held at the 

Foster Basketball Stadium (Station Road, Foster) on Thursday 27 February from 4.00pm to 

6.00pm.  

This workshop is the first in a series of opportunities for community members to share their 

vision and help shape a skatepark that meets the needs of users. Once the initial draft designs 

have been developed, they will be distributed for further for community feedback and refinement  

before they are presented to Council to determine the next steps. 

We are confident that with the community's support and enthusiasm, a vibrant and dynamic 

space for skaters can be designed. 

Come along and get involved to help shape the future of this new community facility. 
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Quote attributable to Mayor of South Gippsland Shire Council, John Schelling:  

“The initial phase of developing a new skatepark in Foster presents an opportunity to gather 

community feedback on the current skatepark's strengths and areas for improvement. We are 

eager to hear your thoughts on preferred features for both beginner and advanced skaters. Your 

input is crucial in creating a space that is functional and enjoyable for everyone.” 

 

 

 


